
Page 1 of 1 

November 22, 2024 

 
 

C L A  E n g i n e er s ,  I n c .  |  3 1 7  M a in  S t re et ,  N o rw ic h  C T  0 6 3 6 0  |  8 6 0 . 8 8 6 . 1 9 6 6  |  w w w . c l a e n g in e er s . c o m  

 

 

 

December 5, 2024 

 

Meredith Badalucca, Assistant Planner 

Town of Montville 

310 Norwich-New London Tpke., Uncasville, CT 06382 

Via Email: mbadalucca@montville-ct.org 

 

RE:  Site Plan Application 24SITE10 Review 

2268 Route 32 – Horizon View 

 CLA-7873C 

  

Dear Meredith: 

 

I have reviewed the revised application documents for the above referenced project located on the 

Town Form Repository: 

 

https://www.townofmontville.org/form-repository/24-site-10-2268-2284-route-32-horizon-view/ 

 

The following are comments on the revised materials: 

 

1. The seed mix and application rates outlined in the response letter are suitable.  The 

information should be added to the final plans. 

2. All of my previous comments have been addressed. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide this review.  Please feel free to call me at our office or 

email khaubert@claengineers.com with any questions. 

 

Very truly yours, 

CLA Engineers, Inc. 

 

  
Kyle Haubert, P.E. 

CLA Engineers, Inc. 
 Civil   Structural Survey    

317 MAIN STREET NORWICH, CT 06360 (860) 886-1966 (860) 886-9165 FAX 
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